14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014
December 17, 1976

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE LTF WHO WILL BE ATTENDING THE PLENUM

Dear Comrades,

There will be a meeting of the Leninist Trotskyist
Faction on Sunday evening after the close of the Nation-
al Committee plenum. There have been a number of impor-
tant developments in the international that will not be
dealt with at the plenum because of lack of time. An
LTF meeting would make it possible to briefly bring com-
rades up to date.

The proposed agenda for the faction meeting is:
(L) report on the new platform document of the Bolshevik
Tendency (led by Moreno) and on recent developments in
Mexico; (2) report on recent developments concerning
the OCRFI; and (3) report on organization of the faction
in the SWP (finances and recruitment of new members).

The platform of the Bolshevik Tendency is being
translated now, and will probably be out in bulletin form
for comrades to read before the plenum.

Some comrades might have already made travel plans
that would preclude staying in New York for the faction
meeting. But if possible, comrades should try to adjust
thelr plans so as to be able to stay a few hours longer.

There will be dinner available in the hall follow-
ing the last plenum session so that we can begin the
faction meeting as quickly as possible.

Comradely,
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Caroline ILund



